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GOVERNMENT OF WESTERN AUSTRALIA 

Procurement Act 2020  

Revocation - Centralised Purchasing of 
Essential Products  

. 
 
Revocation of General Procurement Direction: 2022/03 
 
General Procurement Direction 2022/03 Centralised Purchasing of Essential Products 
is revoked. 

This notice of revocation is issued under the Procurement Act 2020 (WA) by the 
Deputy Director General, Advisory Services as delegate of the Minister for Finance.  

This notice of revocation is and applies on and from 21 September 2023. 
 

For any enquiries regarding this notice of revocation please contact the Department 
of Finance at procurementadvice@finance.wa.gov.au. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
_____________________________  20 September 2023 
Kate Ingham       Date 
Deputy Director General  
Department of Finance 
As delegate of the Minister for Finance  
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